Brendan Clark

From: Valerie Huff <ValerieH@wallacegroup.us>

Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 4:29 PM

Subject: [EXT]Draft Post-Construction Stormwater Guidebook for San Luis Obispo County

Attachments: P-CON Guidebook_2023_Prelim Draft.docx; P-CON Guidebook_Appendices_2023_Prelim Draft.docx;

SWCP Application_2023_Prelim Draft.docx; SWCP Template_2023_Prelim Draft.docx

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

Hello,

The County of San Luis Obispo is developing a new Post-Construction Stormwater Guidebook to support compliance
with the Regional Water Quality Control Board’s Post-Construction Requirements. The new Guidebook will ultimately
replace the County’s current LID Handbook. The County has prepared a preliminary draft of the Guidebook and is now
soliciting feedback from stakeholders. You are receiving this email because you had previously expressed interest in
reviewing the draft Guidebook.

The draft Guidebook and associated documents are attached to this email. Please note that the files have been locked
for editing. Instructions for providing comments are included on the first page of each document. Comments are due
April 28.

We appreciate your input, and thank-you in advance for your participation!

Valerie Huff PE C72426
Senior Civil Engineer
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